FSBSC Submission 1322

Kirra Vanzetti

From:

Sent: Friday, 7 July 2017 10:56 AM
To: LCSC

Subject: CFA Submissions

My concerns with this bill relates to the lack of consultation and the rushing through of this bill in a remarkably
short period of time.

This has caused disruption and discord between the career fire fights and the CFA — the government has only itself
to blame for the strength of feeling against it.

In noting the NZ Fire Emergency Services which has now been implemented, their consultative process “started in
2012 and has gone through several rounds of public consultation to ensure volunteers and career firefighters
supported reforms” — (taken from the WEEKLY TIMES, July 5, 2017). “Trend internationally has been towards
greater integration”.

Focus has been on union intervention
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